
 
 

 

Please advise your clients of potential delays. 

NOTICE: STG Portland CFS Updates 
 
Dear Business Partner,  
 
Due to inclement weather, our STG Portland facility will only be releasing import freight 
and closing earlier today at 4:30pm. No line haul or local trucking. Air Export freight will 
not be accepted.  During this time, please use our website for shipment information. For 
further inquiries, reach out via email. 
 
 

 Air & Ocean Imports: PDXimports@summitnw.com 

 Local Dispatch:PDXdispatch@summitnw.com 

 Line Haul Dispatch:PDXexports@summitnw.com 

 Portland Sales:PortlandSales@stgusa.com 


